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Information sessions

Newcastle Inner City Bypass
Rankin Park to Jesmond

An environmental impact statement (EIS) has
been developed for the Newcastle Inner City
Bypass between Rankin Park and Jesmond.

The EIS outlines the key features of the
project and assesses its potential environmental,
social and economic impact during construction
and operation.

The Department of Planning and Environment
has placed the EIS on display for comment.

We invite you to meet our project team
and view the project information at community.
drop-in sessions on Saturday 26 November
2016 between 9am-2pm or Thursday
1 December 2016 between 3pm-6pm at
the Silver Ridge Community Cottage, |3 Iranda
Grove, Wallsend.

Drop in any time. We look forward to seeing
you there.

The EIS is available to view at
majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au.

An overview document has also been
prepared to outline some of the key issues
identified in the EIS and is available to view at
rms.nsw.gov.au/rp2j.

All submissions must be received by the
Department of Planning and Environment
by Friday 16 December 2016.

For more information contact the
project team on 1800 818 433

(toll free, business hours), email
rp2j.community@aurecongroup.com
or visit rms.nsw.gov.au/rp2j




